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Comments: Cattle grazing

I am writing this to urge you not to limit cattle grazing on the Colville N.F. The ranchers have been the stewards
of the Colville Forest for a century and know how to take care of the land. They have developed the water
sources, built and repaired fences and maintained roads. Now, just because some environmental groups want to
shut down the forests to multiple use, so many restrictions will be placed on grazing that it will be impossible to
graze any cattle at all, thus losing all of the benefits that cattle grazing provides. Please provide cattle grazing at
the level that it has been in the past and consider using it as a management tool instead of eliminating it.
Sincerely,

Don Studier
Covalllis, Oregon



